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May 19, 1991

Mr. Pat Delgado

4 Arle Close
Alresford
Hampshire S024 9BG
England

Dear Pat,

Just a brief note te let you know the results of my most recent
examination of the circle material from Butleigh Wooton, Sumerset, England.

The material reached my lab. in fairly decent shape and I was able to obtain good
micro-sections of fresh tissue.

1) There were no apparent differences in the plant cell structures between the
control and circle samples.

2) Nothing definate was spotted in terms of external damage to the plants,
3) Both soil samples appeared to have the same coloration.

An attempt was made to grow the plants in sterile soil. Apparently the
trauma of shipment was too great — both plants are now dead. If they had been

slightly further along in development I think they would have made it.

Hope you are successful in finding more circles and material for study.

My best,

L




